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Vang, Duabchi L - DNR

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 11:56 AM
To: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR
Subject: RE: MW Abandonment Rymenams Property #03-27-109550 

Follow Up Flag: Read
Flag Status: Completed

Got it.  Thanks, 
 

 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 
 
 

From: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR <duabchi.vang@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohq.com> 
Cc: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Subject: MW Abandonment Rymenams Property #03-27-109550  
 
Good morning Ron, 
 
Due to the PECFA sunset fast approaching, the closure committee has authorized abandonment of wells at this site. 
Because the lien on the property has not been processed, we are not able to provide a formal response to the closure 
request yet. I have tried to reach out to the RP about this and the fee with no luck. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Duabchi (Dee) Vang 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (715)-839-3779 (voicemail only during pandemic) 
Temporary Phone: 715-492-0300 
duabchi.vang@wisconsin.gov 
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